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Michael Blatz

From: Tim 

Sent: Thursday, April 9, 2020 11:02 AM

To: Michael Blatz

Subject: Additional information

Attachments: additional information.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  

Hi Michael, 
                   As per conversation with you yesterday I am sending additional infromation on subdivision, we are 
planning the subdivision to make homesites to our children and also that our children will live near to help us 
with farming the land. If you need any more information please contact me by phone  or via 
e-mail. 

Thanks 
Tim  
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